
 

 

Sensory 
Walk 
2.00pm – 3.00pm  
Commencing 1st June 
 
With a refreshment afterwards at Ulverscroft Grange  
 

£3.00 per couple (booking essential) 
Please note that this is a led walk, but carers are required.   

 

For people living with 
dementia and their carers 

Join us to experience our new sensory dementia walk 
 

2015 

Every Monday – excluding Bank Holidays 
 

Meeting at Ulverscroft Grange, Whitwick Road, Ulverscroft, Leicestershire LE67 9QB 
 

 

Registered Charity 803525 

For more information please call Helen on 01530 244914 or email hello@shuttlewood-clarke.org 

‘Supporting the elderly, adults with disabilities and young people through  
wellbeing activities, outdoor education and inspiring support services’ 

mailto:hello@shuttlewood-clarke.org

